
 
 

 

#BringBackOurGirls 
 

Please join United States Congresswoman Carolyn B. Maloney on 

April 13th at 11:00am for a press conference  

commemorating the  

1-year anniversary of the  

kidnapping of 270 Nigerian girls  

from their school in Chibok by Boko Haram.  

 

Congresswoman Maloney and the organization 

#BringBackOurGirls will be calling on Boko Haram  

to release the girls and return them to their families.   

Help send the message that we remember  

these girls are still missing  

and still need our help. 

 

 

Where: Dag Hammarskjold Plaza (47th Street @ 1st Avenue) 

 

When: April 13, 2015 from 11:00am-12:00pm  

 
Please come wearing either red (the official color of #BringBackOurGirls) or purple 

(the official color of Stop Violence Against Women) 


